
Non-Residential Consumers: How to Switch from Other Electricity 
Purchase Options to the Regulated Tariff 
 
Non-residential consumers with an average monthly consumption of below 4 MWh are 
eligible to switch from other purchase options to the regulated tariff. 
 
They can submit their requests by either one of these channels: 
• Email to choice@spgroup.com.sg 
• The UPortal 
• The SP app, which is available on the Apple App Store or Google Play Store 
 
The request will typically take 1 business day to complete. Please contact SP Group at 1800-
233-8000 for further assistance. 
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